
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Approve John Burch Park Agreement 
 
DATE: June 30, 2016 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The current agreement between the school district and the city related to John Burch 
Park expires at the end of July.   
 
The only suggested change from the current agreement is to have the contract extend 
for three years instead of a single year. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve a motion approving the proposed agreement with Independent School District 
252 regarding John Burch Park. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  Proposed agreement  

 








